
18/04/2021 

MRS Sonia Vumbaca 
77 Edward Street ST 
Narraweena NSW 2099 
gulla@idx.com.au 

RE: DA2021/0311 - 2 The Circle NARRAWEENA NSW 2099

To whom it may concern, 
I am disappointed to hear there is a proposal for a boarding house to be built in Narraweena 
and would like to put forward my dissatisfaction with the proposal. 

The proposal is unworkable due to the following:

Narraweena is zoned low density and such a dwell would be outside the requirements. 

Two primary schools (St John The Apostle Narraweena and Narraweena Public School) and 
hundreds of young children are at short distance from this proposal which is not desirable. 
. 
Beverly Job park is used by schools, junior sports clubs and families with young children -
security issues linked to the kind of occupants of the boarding house. 

Further, elderly home a lot of the area in The Circle - security issues linked to the kind of 
occupants of the boarding house. 

Cerebral Palsy Centre in the Circle - security issues linked to the kind of occupants of the 
boarding house. 

I am concerned about the safety of the new residents that would be moving to the boarding 
home surrounded by such vulnerable members of our community (ie elderly and primary 
school children) and therefore, believe this location is not the right one for the boarding house 
and hope Council abandon this proposal and look for another more appropriate location to 
house these residence. 

Sent: 18/04/2021 9:35:24 AM
Subject: Online Submission


